
Updated: March 8, 2024 
 

 

 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF ORANGE 
 

REMOTE HEARING INSTRUCTIONS – Name Change 
 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
 
Unless the court orders otherwise, all Name Change Matters will be heard remotely. 
 
Remote appearance will be conducted via Zoom through the video links available on the 
Court’s Civil COVID-19 webpage https://www.occourts.org/media-relations/civil.html. 
Click on the blue bar as displayed below to access the video link for the courtroom where the 
hearing is set, then click the department link to begin the remote online check in/Zoom 
appearance process. 
 
 
 
 
 
For litigants seeking interpreter services, you may file from INT-300 Request for Interpreter 
(Civil) (ca.gov) prior to your hearing date. This act does not guarantee the court will have an 
interpreter available as state law specifies case type priority. It’s highly recommended that you 
appear with another person who may be able to translate on your behalf if needed.   
 
 
Parties should review Local Rule 375   for additional appearance information. 
 
  
 
  

          
Click here to appear for C61, C64, C65, C66 and D100 Proceedings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.occourts.org/media-relations/civil.html
https://www.courts.ca.gov/documents/int300.pdf
https://www.courts.ca.gov/documents/int300.pdf
https://www.occourts.org/system/files/local-rules/localrule375revised.pdf
https://www.occourts.org/general-information/covid-19-response/civil-covid-19-response/civil-video-appearances

